
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1148 
 

Asked on Thursday 6 September 2018 
 
 

MR P WEIR ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the date on which construction of a pedestrian crossing in Yandilla Street, 
the main thoroughfare through Pittsworth, will take place?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Condamine for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads has identified the need for a pedestrian (raised 
zebra) crossing on Pittsworth–Felton Road (Yandilla Street) in Pittsworth.  
 
While there are currently no funds available for its construction, this project is being considered 
for nomination in the 2019 round of the Annual Targeted Road Safety Program. 
 
 


